
ONTARIO RACING DELIVERS $2.5 MILLION IN PURSE 
MONEY TO STANDARDBRED RACING INDUSTRY

Stranded Purse money to 
be used as intended 
Ontario Racing is pleased to 
announce that it is distributing 
$2.5 million in stranded purse funds 
to support standardbred purse 
enhancements and supplements.

Ontario Racing will ensure that 
the funds are used to fulfill their 
original purpose: supporting 
both standardbred purses and 
standardbred racing participants 
across Ontario.

The funds will support 
standardbred track purses, 

where most racing participants 
earn their living

The funds will be distributed 
over a twelve month 
period, through an 

8.9% purse increase

The distribution of the funds 
will be publicly reported by 

Ontario Racing, transparently 
and accountably

This initiative is part of 
Ontario racing’s objective to 
consolidate and admininster 

government and industry 
programs that benefit the horse 

racing industry

For more information visit
www.ontarioracing.com or
email info@ontarioracing.com
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